
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
April 2, 2018 

 
 
TRIPS GALORE 
Join Alice and Lyle Kienitz for a trip to Ski-A-Rees in Sarasota (behind Mote Aquarium) on Sunday, April 8.  Show is from 
2:00 to 3:00 pm.  For best viewing, we would like to arrive by 1:00 pm and will leave the Villas at 12:00 noon.  It's a fun 
show and a good-will offering is requested.  We will be seated in the bleacher seats which face south, the full sun, so 
dress appropriately.  If anyone would like to visit the Mote before the show, we could leave earlier and we will rent a van if 
needed. 
 
After the show, off we go to the Columbia Restaurant in St. Armand's Circle for dinner and be home by early evening.  
Call Alice and Lyle at 989/642-2316 or email to avkienitz@aol.com . 
 
 
ANOTHER VILLA PARTY....YOU ARE INVITED 
Social Committee Chair Eileen Deimler, and her talented, hardworking committee, are planning another Villa party on 
Tuesday, April 17, 4:00 pm at the Pool Gazebo to celebrate the end of tax season.  Sign up sheet located at the pool 
bulletin board.  Once again, 50/50 raffles will be sold, as well as White Elephant Grab bag.  Be sure sure to bring cash 
and wrapped 'treasures' you would like to contribute.  Many thanks to all who make these gatherings such a success. 
 
 
A MESSAGE From: "Chestnut Creek Master Association" <Messenger@AssociationVoice.com> 
RE: Bayfront CEO Meeting update 
 
Hello, 
 
I was just speaking to Bob Hite, Marketing Director for Bayfront-Venice, about arranging to have a community meeting 
regarding the proposed hospital relocation. He will speak with Bob Moore, CEO, early next week to set the time and date.  
I was left with the impression that this meeting will take place within the next couple of weeks and no later than within 30 
days.   
 
Mr. Moore will give a Powerpoint presentation about the history of the hospital and an overview of what the future building 
will look like.  This should take about 20 minutes.  After the Powerpoint there will be a Q & A which will allow for people 
within the community to ask the many questions that you might have.  This will be an opportunity for us to learn more 
about the proposed facility.   
 
Based on what I have learned in talking with many of our neighbors I expect a large turnout.  Because of the limited space 
within the Isles and Patios clubhouse areas, we may be forced to move the meeting to another location.  To that end, I am 
asking for those interested in attending to a) let their neighbors who are not part of the email blast list know, and b)  rsvp 
to ccmaprez@gmail.com  with the number of people within the interested households who plan on attending.  This will 
allow for us to find an appropriate facility for a quality discussion. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this subject. 
 
Jeff Hartman, President Chestnut Creek Masters Association 
 
 
ONGOING ACTIVITIES 

• Monday & Thursday, 9:30 am for Pickle Ball 
• Tuesday, 9:30 am for Shuffleboard 
• Monday to Friday, 10:00 am for Pool Aerobics 
• Wednesday, 4:00 pm for Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 

 
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, April 19 
2:30 pm 

Jacaranda Library 
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